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Head’s Chat
Dear Families,

We have come to the end of a very busy and exciting term at Wormholt. Last Friday, we were beginning
to count down the last days, with a Year 6 leaver’s show, a Year 2 trip to the park, class parties and all
the usual end of term fun!
Then…..we got the Ofsted call on Monday morning. We were expecting them at some point soon but we
were quite surprised that they would visit in the very last week of term.
Three inspectors visited over the two days. They met with me and the SLT, subject leaders, class
teachers, support staff, governors, a representative from the local authority, children and some parents.
It was a very thorough inspection and they looked at everything!
The outcome remains confidential until the report is published, so I can’t share it with you at this stage.
However, I can tell you that we are pleased🙂.
The staff worked extremely hard to prepare for this Ofsted and I am so proud of the team we have.
Thank you to all the parents who filled in the questionnaire, which was overwhelmingly positive.
However, the stars of the show were 100% the children. All three inspectors were so incredibly
impressed with your children. They commented throughout the inspection that they are so polite,
courteous, well-behaved, rights respecting and gorgeous - and I cannot agree with them more.
So thank you to all of them - they really are super stars.

To all the Year 6 children moving onto Secondary School, I wish them all the best! You are a fabulous
group of children. Stay true to yourselves and you will go far.

We are all ready for a break after this week! I hope you all have a wonderful Summer and we look
forward to seeing you back in September.
Anika Hargie
Headteacher


